
 

Gatestone Elementary School 2020-2021 

 
Monday, June 7 Day 1 

Tuesday, June 8 Day 2 

Wednesday, June 9 Day 3 

Thursday, June 10 Day 4 

Friday, June 11 Day 5  

School Council Meeting – June 16 6:00PM MS Teams – The MS Teams link has been 
sent to our Council.  For parents interested in attending that did not receive the link, 
please e-mail gatestone@hwdsb.on.ca so we can send the appropriate information to 
join.  All Gatestone parents and caregivers are welcome! 

Schools will remain closed for in-person learning for 
the remainder of the school Year. 

Upcoming Important Dates 

June 28-29: School will share process for return of Technology 

June 21: Virtual Graduation Ceremony will be shared. Other 
details regarding Grade 8 Grad will be shared as soon as possible.  
Students, please complete your Grad slide page for the video. 

 

Gatestone Weekly Updates   

  

June 7 – June 11   

mailto:gatestone@hwdsb.on.ca


Previous Updates Below 

We are asking families to commit to remote learning for the entire 2021-22 school year, but there will 
be an opportunity to transition to in-person learning early in early October. Depending on Ministry of 
Education directions, there might be another opportunity later in the school year. 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/covid19/elementary-remote-learning-2021-22/ 

 

Student Vaccination Catch Up Clinics 
Catch up Clinics for Grade 7 & 8 student vaccinations (Hepatitis B and HPV) are still on pause.  Please 

continue to visit this site for updates.  

 
https://www.hamilton.ca/public-health/clinics-services/catch-vaccine-clinics-students  

 

Grade 8 Graduation 2021 
This year we will be having a virtual graduation ceremony.  In order for your Grade 8 child (remote 

Grade 8 students as well) to be part of the virtual ceremony, the school requires a media consent 

form completed.  These forms were completed in the fall, however, if you did not give consent but 

would now like your child in the graduation video, please connect with your child’s homeroom 

teacher or our main office to update the form.  The virtual graduation video will be shared in a 

secured link and only posted on HWDSB TV with a private setting.  A private setting is for only those 

families that have the link.  The video only remains posted for one week then is taken down.  We ask 

families do not share the video on any social media platforms.    

 

Graduation Date: Virtual Ceremony will be Shared on June 21st for our Grade 8 Families (This 

includes Gatestone Grade 8 students in Remote Day School as well).  

 

Should schools re-open before the end of the school year, the virtual ceremony will still be shared on 

June 21st and the school will communicate classroom celebration information.   

 

Graduation awards and composites have been ordered and we hope to have all these items in by mid 

to end of June.  We also have a Grade 8 graduate sign for each of our Gatestone graduates this year. 

The school will communicate pick up processes and date/time in the upcoming weeks.  We hope to 

have all of our graduate items for a June 21st pick up, however please stay tuned for further direction 

as we also need to adhere to Public Health protocols and at this time we are still waiting on this 

information.   

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/covid19/elementary-remote-learning-2021-22/
https://www.hamilton.ca/public-health/clinics-services/catch-vaccine-clinics-students

